
WELLFLEET RECYCLING COMMITTEE
Minutes for June 20, 2023

Virtual Zoom Meeting, Recorded

Present: Christine Shreves, Lydia Vivante, Nancy Najmi, Chris Wisniewski, Carol Magenau

Christine Shreves called the meeting to order at 3:30.

The purpose of this meeting was to review the draft warrant article to ban the sale of alcoholic

beverages in miniature or “nip” bottles. After reviewing the Brewster ban and the Falmouth

ban (only plastic nips addressed in Falmouth), and reviewing the link to the testimony of the

Trade Association in response to the Chelsea ban, the Recycling Committee was confident in its

support of the warrant article.

Revisions to the warrant include:

● Change Town Manager to Town Administrator

● Add “Nips bans have been passed in (all the Massachusetts town who have passed it) in

Spring 2023.

There is a group advocating for a state-wide ban on nips, so Wellfleet is acting ahead of the

curve, on actions that are heading our way.

● Lydia moved that we approve the draft warrant with our revisions, Nancy seconded and

the motion was approved 5-0.


